
C o m m i s s i o n e r s  C o u r t :  2 n d  a n d  4 t h  T u e s d a y  a t  9 a m   Au g u s t  4 ,  2 0 2 2  

Y O U R  T A X  D O L L A R S  H A R D  AT  W O R K  

Our offices are here to help you. Should you require any 

assistance or have a service request, please reach out 

to my office at (979) 864-1548. Thank you for your 

continued support. God Bless Brazoria County and God 

Bless Texas! 

@RyanCade2014 @RyanCadePct2 @RyanCadePct2 Ryan Cade 

Texas Sales Tax Holiday is Aug. 5-7 

Texas Comptroller Glenn Hegar is reminding shoppers they 

can save money on clothes and school supplies during the 

state’s sales tax holiday on Friday, Saturday and Sunday, 

Aug. 5-7.  State law exempts sales tax on qualified items — 

such as clothing, footwear, school supplies and backpacks 

— priced below $100, saving shoppers about $8 on every 

$100 they spend. The dates of the sales tax holiday and list 

of tax-exempt items are set by the Texas Legislature. 

The Texas summer heat is brutal and our Road & Bridge 

Crews spend long hours in it working on our road plan 

among other services. The added heat of the hot mix 

can bring temperatures to dangerous levels so we are 

diligent in ensuring the guys are well hydrated with water 

and Gatorade…and occasionally a sno-cone!  
Thanks to Gary Kersh, Precinct 4, for bringing out his 

stand and helping me keep our guys cool. These guys 

are the best and we are grateful for their hard work.  

It takes well-maintained 

and reliable equipment 

to keep our Road & 

Bridge Crews out in the 

precinct completing 

service requests and our 

annual road plan and 

our Precinct 2  

Mechanics are some of 

the best at making that 

happen.  


